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Comments: Lutsen Mountain, a private company, should NOT be allowed to expand onto public land. The  public

land belongs to all of us and should not be granted to a private enterprise under any conditions.  The land is for

the purpose of protecting area wildlife and providing access to all people, not those who pay a private company

for its use.  Everything about this proposal is unethical and against what is best for the people of the United

States.   
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